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Special provision for Wesley College Bristol

1. As reported to the April 2008 Council, Wesley College Bristol has suffered a severe drop in the level of its connexional funding for two reasons. (1) Its block grant of £179k in 2007/8 has been replaced by core funding of £72kpa (2) Its average student fee income is likely to fall compared with the last three years by around £65kpa because of the loss of full-time students. 

2. In the light of this, SRC in March 2008 agreed extra funding of £21k spread over three years (2008-11), over and above the forms of compensation agreed for other colleges [Minute 08.2.16(ii) Proposal 4]. This was accepted by the April Council [Minute 08.2.17(i)]. However at the May SRC [Minute 08.3.19 (iv)] it was reported that there had been confusion about the amounts that were supposed to have been requested from the SRC and it was now felt that, after the background had been checked, the appropriate outcome would probably be to agree a grant of £100k for 2008-9 but not further grants for 2009-11. 
3. SRC confirmed on 17th September 2008 that a £100k grant should be paid and that this funding was in addition to the funding the college would receive under the standard formulae applied to all Methodist Training Institutions. It was also on the understanding that a review of the College would be undertaken during this Connexional year.

